
 

 
PORT OF ANACORTES 

 
Notice of 

Special Meeting 
for 

June 3, 2016 
 

 Notice is hereby given on behalf of the President of the Port Commission for the 

Port of Anacortes that there will be a Special Meeting of the Commission held on Friday, 

June 3, 2016, at 6:00 P.M.  

 The purpose of the Special Meeting is for members of the Port Commission and 

staff to attend the annual Waterfront Festival Kick-off Dinner event, sponsored by the 

Port at the Transit Shed Event Center, 100 Commercial Avenue, Anacortes, WA. The 

Port will present its annual Partnership Awards to honor those entities, contractors, 

citizens, tenants, and organizations who have partnered in service with the Port to 

promote economic growth, environmental clean-up, and strategic planning. 

 

 Dated this 31st day of May 2016. 

 
cc: Port Commission 
 City of Anacortes 
 Anacortes American 
 Skagit Valley Herald 
 Anacortes Now 
 KBRC Radio 


